
Edinburgh College invites you
to their open Days
There  are  three  open  days  in  December  for  prospective
Edinburgh College students looking to sign up for courses in
the New Year.

If that is you then you can meet staff who will be able to
help you find your best study options.

Outside images of the Granton Campus

There are currently 19,000 students enrolled in part-time,
full-time and evening courses in four sectors: Engineering and
Built Environment; Creative Industries; Tourism, Hospitality
and Business; and Health, Wellbeing and Social Science. You
can sign up for courses starting in January 2018, and get
information on the courses beginning later in the year, and
will be taken on a tour of the campus at the same time.

Edinburgh  College  Principal  Annette  Bruton  said:  “We  look
forward to welcoming prospective students to the college and I
encourage anyone thinking of studying with us to come along to
the open days to find out more about the courses we offer. We
have courses to suit everyone, from school leavers, to people
wanting  to  improve  their  job  prospects,  boost  their
qualifications  or  learn  new  skills  in  2018.”

 

The open days will be held from 4– 6.30pm on:

7 December 2017 – Granton Campus

12 December 2017 – Milton Road Campus

14 December 2017 – Sighthill Campus

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/12/edinburgh-college-invites-you-to-their-open-days/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/12/edinburgh-college-invites-you-to-their-open-days/
http://www.edinburghcollege.ac.uk/Welcome/Our-Campuses/Granton
http://www.edinburghcollege.ac.uk/Welcome/Our-Campuses/Milton-Road
http://www.edinburghcollege.ac.uk/Welcome/Our-Campuses/Sighthill


For more information on the open days contact the Edinburgh
College  Course  Information  team  on
courseinfo@edinburghcollege.ac.uk  or  0131  660  1010.
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